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SIXTH Sunday of Easter  
 
Gospel Reading   John 14: 23-29 
 

Jesus promises his disciples that the Father 
will send the Advocate, the Holy Spirit.  
 
Reflection on the Gospel Reading 
 
This portion of John's Gospel comes near 
the end of the first of four chapters that 
make up Jesus' long farewell discourse at 
the Last Supper. This section of chapter 
14 actually sums up the themes of the 
opening of the discourse: the Christian's 
life is not shaped by Jesus' absence but 
by God's abiding presence;  

God's presence overcomes anxiety about 
God's absence; and the present holds in it 
the seeds of a fresh future shaped by 
love, not fear. 

These verses also contain a glimpse of 
some of the other themes of the farewell 
discourse: Jesus' relationship with the 
Father and the disciples' relationship to 
Jesus connect the disciples to the Father 
as well.  

Jesus promises to send an   Advocate 
or intercessor who will  remind the 
disciples of everything that Jesus taught 
them and bring them peace. 

Jesus is preparing his disciples in         
advance for his absence so that they will 
continue to believe in him and not feel 
all alone after his return to the Father.   
After the initial excitement of his Easter 
appearances 

 

Jesus will remain with his followers in a 
very different way throughout the       
centuries. 

As our celebration of the Easter season is 
coming to an end, the liturgy reminds us 
that Jesus remains with us through the 
Holy Spirit, who teaches us everything 
we need to know, reminds us of all that 
Jesus taught, and brings us peace. 
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